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Raszka Shelley

From: Robert Bernstein <bobbo1946@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 10:31 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: HB 3514,3515,2050,3140,3188

These misguided bills take aim at predator species and overlook their importance both as part of the biodiversity 
and woven cloth of our ecosystems and as Icons..part of what American Wilderness was and should be again. My 
wife and I oppose these bills and have contacted our representatives regarding them. 
Robert Bernstein 
Laura Webb 
7415 SE Main Street 
Portland, OR 97215 


